
 Dear Parent/Guardian 

 Many  of  you  will  have  heard  of  Pontefract  Community  Kitchen  who  offer  meals  and 
 help to those in need locally. 

 Their  aim  is  to  support  those  who  are  homeless,  vulnerably  housed,  elderly  and 
 families  at  Christmas  and  we  would  like  to  support  this  activity  in  our  local 
 community. 

 Our  wonderful  School  Parliament  members  would  like  to  ask;  if  you  are  able  to 
 contribute,  please  decide  on  a  category  and  place  your  items  into  a  wrapped  shoe 
 box,  adding  a  label  (ie  adult  male,  adult  female,  child  (boy,  girl  and  age).  PCK  asks 
 that  everything  is  unopened  and  that  you  place  either  a  Christmas  card  or  letter  into 
 the box. 

 Pontefract  Community  Kitchen  requires  these  shoeboxes  by  the  1st  December.  In 
 order  to  process  the  boxes,  we  would  ask  that  you  bring  them  by  Friday  26  th 

 November  .  There  will  be  drop  off  points  at  each  gate  from  Wednesday  24  th 

 November. 

 Below are some ideas of what to put into the boxes: 

 Adult male/female: 

 Face  mask,  hand  sanitizer,  antibacterial  wipes,  gloves,  hat,  socks,  lip  balm,  hand 
 cream,  sweets,  chocolate,  note  pad  &  pen,  roll  on  deodorant,  shower  gel,  shampoo, 
 conditioner, hand warmers, tissues, bubble bath 

 Child: 

 Face  mask,  hand  sanitizer,  small  toys,  hat,  gloves,  scarves,  colouring  books,  pens, 
 sweets, chocolate 

 Thank you in advance. 

 Academy Council, Bell Lane Staff and School Parliament 


